
 

                    Your surgery needs you! 

 

Our PPG meeting will be on Thursday, 

 17th July 2025 at 6pm  

in the waiting room at The New 

Springwells Practice. 

We Look forward to seeing you there! 

 

If you would like to know more or 

want to get involved, speak to   

someone on reception today. 

 

Great ideas come 

when we all work 

together 


